Eco —schools Meeting

Eco-ools
Silver Award

Date: Tuesday 19" September 2017

Attendees: Rebecca, Anna, Kyle, Daisy-Louise, Daniel, Layal, Daisy,

Lewis, Ben and Macie-leigh.

All children were welcomed to the eco-team.

We discussed the next steps for the school and the eco-team.

This year we would like to gain the green flag award.

We decided on 3 main topics- Litter, Waste and School grounds.

The children would like to create the eco-code this term. We decided
that we would run a school competition. The eco-team will announce
the competition in assembly and explain the eco-code. We will select the
winning code in our next meeting. This will be shared with the whole
school and displayed in each classroom.

The children would like to continue with the school litter pickers and
Year 4 team member- Layal has been nominated as the leader. She will
select children from her class each term to be the school litter pickers.
We would like to continue our work with our link school Alkrington
Primary this year to share ideas.

Enviromental reviews of the school to be completed by Y6 Ben and
Macie-leigh.

All of our actions will be put in a school action plan and displayed on our
board.

Everything to be shared with our governor Mrs Windsor.



